
From: Dietz, Sidney
Sent: 7/15/2011 11:31:36 AM
To: mpl@cpuc.ca.gov (mpl@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: Native American Chamber Expo

President Peevey -

Thanks again for the chance to talk to you about my other life in Indian Country. I am thinking of 
coming down for the Expo near Palm Desert - it looks like a great opportunity to learn what's going on 
with California Indian businesses. I plan to go down there on that Monday 25Jul in the morning, so I 
hope to hear your remarks that evening.

Take care!

yours,

sid

SB GT&S 0300375
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